# NEWSLETTER

# SCOIL NANO NAGLE

**☎**: 4571306 **☎**: 087 1755308 (attendance only)

**BAWNOGUE** Email: nanonagleinfo2@eircom.net Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com

February 2019



Please note the school will be closed from Monday February 18th to Friday February 22nd for midterm break.

School will re-open on February 25th at 9.00 a.m.

#### School Calendar

The school calendar for the next school year 2019-20 has been uploaded on the school website.

#### **Scoil Talbot Enrolment**

Any 2nd class children who have not yet enrolled for 3rd class need to contact Scoil Talbot SNS 01-4571226 to confirm your child's place for the school year 2019-20.



#### **Super Troopers Fitness Programme**

These are the Super Troopers activities for this week. The weather is getting a bit brighter too for outdoor activities after school!

#### Week 4 p.11 Journal

Monday: Basket Balls p.49 Tuesday: Laya 5 Exercise p. 51 Wednesday: Stepping Stones p.54 Thursday: Elephant Breath p.50

Weekend: 2km Colour Hunt: Choose a colour while walking with the family & see

can see that colour most?



# <u>Junior Infant L</u>ibrary Visit

As a follow up to the CLOVER project Junior Infants will visit Clondalkin library.

Monday 11th February. 9.45 Ms Mc Guinness Class Monday 11<sup>th</sup> February. 11.00 Ms Kivlehan's Class Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> February. 9.45 Ms Ahern's Class Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> February. 11.00 Ms Allman's Class Parents/Guardians are invited to join your child in Clondalkin library at the above times. All are welcome. Children will go by bus. We hope to see you at the library.

Thank you for returning the CLOVER evaluation forms. South Dublin County Library supports the CLOVER project each year. Every Junior Infant pupil received two books to read at home. South Dublin County library appreciates any feedback. If you have not already returned the CLOVER evaluation form please return to class teacher.

# **Early Start Library Visit**



Early Start will visit Clondalkin library on **Monday** 25th February. AM group at 10.00 a.m. PM group at 1.00pm.

Parents/Guardians are invited to join Early Start in Clondalkin library. All are welcome.

## **Excel Gymnastics**

Recreational Classes are now open for enrolment. These classes are open to all ages. The training facility is based in Cherry Orchard. Contact gym@excelgc.com for availability of places and for more information.

### Adult Classes 2019 in Scoil Nano Nagle

**Yoga Classes** 

When? Friday

Where? Scoil Talbot Senior School Hall.

Time? **9.15- 10.15 a.m.** 

### **Tin whistle**

In the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs.

<u>Every Monday 9.05 -10.00</u> –beginners

Tin Whistles will be provided.

## **Knitting & Sewing Classes**

In the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs. Every Thursday 9:05-11:00.

All levels are welcome!

## Walking Group

**Every Wednesday**: **9.05 a.m.** 

Meet at Scoil Nano Nagle main gates.

# **Adult Classes 2019 in the area**

St Ronan's School, Deansrath.

<u>Literacy Classes:</u> Reading, writing, spelling.

Every Monday at 9.30 a.m.

English Language Classes:

Every Wednesday- Improvers: 9.00-10.00 a.m. Beginners: 11.30 a.m.-1.30 p.m.

Clonburris School: <u>Beginners Irish Class:</u> Every Tuesday 9.00-10.00 a.m.

#### **Deansrath Family Centre**

Deansrath Family Centre provides early years services for children aged 0-12 year olds and their families. They run a range of family and child focused programmes such as Incredible Years Parenting Courses, Play & Development and small group Dina Programmes. For further information:

Telephone: 01 4574069. www. deansrathfamily.ie

E mail: info@deansrathfamily.ie

#### **Parent Fundraising**

Parents are organising themselves to run in the Women's Mini Marathon as a fundraiser for the school sensory room. As part of this event each participant will have a specially designed tee- shirt explaining the purpose of the fundraiser. We asked the children from First and Second class to write "Scoil Nano Nagle" and "Sensory Room" on two separate pages. A huge thank you to all the children in First and Second classes for such fantastic entries. It was very difficult deciding which to choose. Finally, it was agreed Lacie Murphy's (Ms Corcoran's class) "Scoil Nano Nagle" will go on the front of the tee-shirts and Erin O' Gorman Coogan's (Ms Fassnidge's class) "Sensory Room" will go on the back of the tee-shirts along with a photograph of the sensory room. An extra picture by Suzanna Kopec (Mr Swaine's class) was chosen for the money collection box. Congratulations to all who entered. Each child in 1<sup>st</sup> & 2<sup>nd</sup> classes will get a lollipop as a prize for entering. The three children whose pictures were chosen will each receive a book, a colouring book and a box of crayons.



## **Do This in Memory Mass**



Here is a reminder of the following important dates to put in your diary.

The next "<u>Do This in Memory" Mass: Sunday</u> <u>17<sup>th</sup> March at 10.30 a.m</u>. in Bawnogue Church.

<u>First Confession: Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> April at 7.30 p.m.</u> in Bawnogue Church of the Transfiguration.

"<u>Do This in Memory</u>" Mass: Sunday 5<sup>th</sup> May at 10.30 a.m. in Bawnogue Church of the Transfiguration.

# First Holy Communion: Saturday 11th of May.

There will be two Masses.

10.30a.m: Ms Howard's Class and

Mr. Swaine's Class

12.00 noon: Sr Una's Class

Ms Fassnidge's Class